From:

Subject: Puppy farms and pet shops
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 10:38:13 AM

This is not right and both should be banned immediately. | was outside a pet shop in Morley wa yesterday
where there are tiny pups and saw one which had the runs and the owner moved the little one away to clean.
There was no TLC given to the pup. So sad to see them. Let’s be the second state here in WA to ban following

Victoria’s lead.
Sent from my iPhone





